
OMEGA VILLAS - IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Dear Resident, 

Austro Construction and S&D Engineering will be conducting a general 
inspection of windows, as well as reviewing additional elements such as 
screened porches, unauthorized modifications, and improper sheds and 
storage. 

To facilitate this process, access to your backyard is required. Kindly ensure 
that your fence remains unlocked on Tuesday, June 3rd, and 
Wednesday, June 4th . This inspection will apply to the following units: 

Phase 1 - 1101, 1705, 1709, 1713, 1111 

1721, 1725, 1729, 1733, 1737 

1741, 1745, 1749, 1753, 1751, 1761 

1740, 1744, 1748, 1752, 1756 

1716, 1720, 1724, 1728, 1732, 1736 

1700, 1704, 1708, 1712 

Phase 2 - 1011, 1705, 1709, 1713, 1111, 1121 

1725, 1729, 1733, 1737, 1741, 

1745, 1749, 1753, 1727, 1761 

1740, 1744, 1748, 1752, 1756, 1760 

1712, 1716, 1720, 1724, 1728, 1732, 1736 

1700, 1704, 1708 

Phase 3 - 1101, 1705, 1709, 1111, 1121, 1725, 1729, 1733, 1737, 
1741, 1745, 1753, 1757, 1761, 1765 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out via the Omega Villas 
website https://app.payhoa.com/ 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Posted on front doors - May 30, 2025 
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